
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

1 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Student Self-Reflection Pilot 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in our self-reflection pilot.  
 
Over the next week they will engage in short self-reflection meetings with their subject staff 
which will be recorded in a booklet.  Once all subjects have completed the process there is the 
opportunity for parents to note any reflective comments at the back of the booklet.  This space 
is for any general comments about the effort grades recorded in the books and is not a space 
intended for questions or enquiries requiring an immediate answer. 
 
Parents with subject specific enquiries should address these via email to the subject teacher. 
 
We hope that your child will gain a greater understanding of the factors that have resulted in 
their report data and therefore are better placed to make key improvements and adjustments to 
ensure they maximise their academic and personal development. 
 
Your sincerely 

 
Mr J Peacock  
Assistant Headteacher 
 


